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TO :   HEADTEACHERS OF NORFOLK SECONDARY SCHOOLS 
 
 
 
Dear Headteacher 
 
Norfolk & Norwich World Family 
 
Please find enclosed in the courier post a complimentary copy of a locally produced 
book “Norfolk & Norwich World Family” by Derek Bickford-Smith, which I hope you 
will pass on to colleagues in school who may wish to incorporate aspects of it into 
curriculum materials. 
 
Mr Bickford-Smith has been in contact with me for some time to share his immense 
enthusiasm for what has become a very interesting project based on the Diaspora of 
Norfolk men and women over the years. You will see that there is a proposal for a 
further meeting of Norfolk / Norwich places in Canada late in 2005 and the 
Canadians hope for a significant education linkage through this. If you want further 
information Mr Bickford-Smith's web site and contact details are in the book. 
 
Hope you find this of interest, best wishes for the new year. 
 
Yours sincerely 
Fred Corbett 
Assistant Director (Advisory Services) 
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